
Givaudan appoints new Head of Human Resources

Geneva, Switzerland – 03 December 2007 – Joe Fabbri will become the Group’s Head of Human
Resources and a member of Givaudan’s Executive Committee, effective on January 1, 2008. He
will replace Bruce Bachmeier, who steps down due to personal reasons but who will remain with the
company to ensure a smooth transition.

Along with his new role, Joe Fabbri will continue to lead the ongoing integration activities connected
to the acquisition of Quest International earlier this year.

 

Joe Fabbri began his career with Givaudan in 1989 as Director Operations in Canada. Since that
time he has worked in the USA and Europe in various increasing roles of responsibility within the
company to his current position as Head of Flavours Global Operations and Givaudan’s project
leader for the Quest integration.

 

This news release is only available in English.

 

Further information please contact:
Peter Wullschleger, Givaudan Investor and Media Relations
5, chemin de la Parfumerie, CH-1214 Vernier
T +41 22 780 90 93, F +41 22 780 90 90
E-mail: peter_b.wullschleger@givaudan.com
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